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11 July 2023 

Y6 Leavers Show – 17 July 2023 - 5pm 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
   
As you will know, we have been working very hard on our Y6 Leavers Show and we are so excited to 
share it with you. In previous years we have offered each child two tickets for the performance. 
However, this year we are pleased to be able to increase that to three tickets per child. Tickets will 
be allocated on a first come, first served basis as we must adhere to fire safety regulations 
regarding total numbers.   
 

Please complete the form below and complete with the name(s) of the adult/child to whom the 
ticket will be allocated.  
Please be advised that the show will also take place during the school day for any younger siblings 
in school. However, if a younger sibling is attending the evening performance, they will need a 
ticket from your allocation. 
 
All Y6 students will need to return to school for 4:45pm in order to get dressed into costumes.  
  
Year 6 Leavers Show Booking Form  
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Mrs J Hall 
Headteacher 
  
 

http://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/
http://www.leadingaspectaward.org.uk/
https://forms.office.com/e/zFmQaqiN46

